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The 15th Anniversary of the Hong Kong College of General Practitioners was celebrated with an
anniversary dinner at the JW Marriott Hotel attended by 125 people. Dignitaries and representatives
from the Department of Health, Government, Universities, Colleges, Academies, Hospitals joined our
members and guests in their joy at celebrating the momentous occasion. A three-tiered birthday cake
was cut by our President Dr. Stephen Foo, who was joined by all attendants in singing Happy Birthday
to the College.

Our overseas guests Professor Tony Dixon, Professor Wes Fabb, Professor Chris Van Weel and Dr.
J Leitao Pereira in turn gave a speech, and congratulatory messages to the College on the occasion
of its 15th Anniversary. Commemorative plaques from the Netherlands and Australia marked the
event.

Past and present Council Members received commemorative gifts in appreciation of their contribution
to the College.
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Our President Dr. Stephen Foo cuts the College’s Anniversary Cake.




